Camp U-Nah-Li-Ya

As sixth graders we have the privilege of participating in the Outdoor Environmental
Education experience at Greater Green Bay YMCA Camp U-Nah-Li-Ya! The camp is located near
Mountain, Wisconsin; approximately 65 miles north of Green Bay.

As a class, we will be leaving for camp May 29" and returning May 31°". There will be more
information sent home soon; however, | wanted to send an initial letter. The cost for the trip
will be around $40 and 20 hours of community service. The students are to log their community
service on the page provided. Community service can be done for anyone in the community,
except parents; other family members are fine. In fact, there have been teachers in the building
that have projects for the kids that they can work on during recess.

We will have a rummage sale to earn money to help pay for Camp; so, | would also like to
ask that if you have any items that you would like to donate we will gladly start accepting them!
We are looking for anything new or used. The only request is to make sure it is school
appropriate. The rummage sale will be held in our classroom near the middle of April, and
available to students in the elementary, as well as community members. Any money that we
raise at our rummage sale will be divided evenly among the class and will be taken off of the
camp fee.

If you are interested in chaperoning our trip, please fill out the attached volunteer form
and return it no later than Friday, January 25",

Please keep your eyes out for a permission slip, a What-To-Bring list, another informational
letter, and a medical form.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Brown




